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March 21, 2012

Dr. Belle S. Wheelan
President
Commission on Colleges
1866 Southern Lane
Decatur, GA 30033

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

Please accept this letter as fonnal notification to the Commission on Colleges that Dalton State
will be adding intercollegiate athletics to its campus programming effective fall 2012. This
addition follows the results of a feasibility study concerning the potential for starting
intercollegiate athletics programs at Dalton State, a vote by students to levy an athletics fee
per semester, and the hiring of an athletics director in February, 2012.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

f John O. Schwenn
^-'President

Dr£laudette Williams, Vice President
L^fTHenry Codjoe, Director of Institutional Research and Planning

Mr. Derek Waugh, Athletic Director
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